
     Hancock Lake Association Summer Picnic 

Saturday July 15th, 2017 at 12:00 Noon 

Alpine Resort on Oneida Lake 

This year’s summer picnic was held at the Alpine Resort and was attended by 27 member and 15 guests for a total 
of 42 people.  Jerry Sheehan cooked Trigs Smokehouse brats, hamburgers and hot dogs.  There were dishes that 
were brought to pass which were great additions to the meal again this year.  We would also like to thank 
everyone who participated in the silent auction and 50/50 raffle.   

A special thanks to Jerry Sheahan for all the effort that he has put into organizing our annual summer picnics.  
Jerry has informed us that he would like to find a replacement for this position.  Milt Kemp has graciously offered 
to take on this responsibility.   

Special thanks go to the following businesses: 

• James Henry from the Northwood’s Store on the corner of Hwy 51 & Hwy K for their gift certificates 

• Marv Raatz from Ten Point on Harshaw Road for three gift certificates 

• Al (Chip) & Jayne Bromann IV from Pinewood Country Club on Lakewood Road of Harshaw:  Golf Outing 
certificate 

• Birchfield Nursery on Hwy 8 West of Rhinelander for the Apple Trees and plants 

• Mike Hastreiter from the Woodpecker on Hwy K of Rhinelander:  Two gift certificates 

• DeAnn & Scott (Alpine Resort) for letting us use their outside and inside facilities to hold the party  and 
the donation of Bottle of booze and Gift certificate 

We should do our best to help support these businesses.  Please stop in to show our support and 
mention our gratitude.  

Congratulation goes to Dolly Meeuwsen the winner of the grand prize (Kayak). 

                                       


